In reference to staff note revisions following the Planning Commission meeting.
Under IMPACTS it states:

There is concern on the part of Opolis owners that the two businesses impact one another
when each has an event on the same night.

Our concern, here, was misconstrued.

Unless we are having one of our yearly music events we hold in the parking lot with NAC or we
have a Very loud band and our back door is repeatedly opened or propped open, in which
cases we have obtained a noise variance from the police department, we do not impact Puebla.
If we do, they have never addressed us in person. When Puebla has entertainment on their
back patio during our business hours they negatively impact us whether we have an event or
are just open as a lounge.

Now that we have reinstated food, we will be open more frequently with less musical events and
more casual indoor/outdoor dining.
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